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 The Class of 2024 graduation ceremony was a wonderful celebration of our graduates!  They 
reminded us of the adversity and obstacles they have overcome individually and collectively.  
Perseverance, flexibility, and patience certainly characterized this class … traits that will serve 
them well moving forward!  A 

huge THANK YOU to our 
elected officials, school staff, 
administrators, and family and 
friends who attended this 
culminating event!                  

                                                       
 Great news - For the first time 

(since I’ve been in SAU 63), 
we are filling ALL of our teaching positions with educators that have 
completed a university education program and are/or will be certified educators prior to the start 
of the school year!  We have filled seven positions and just in need of a WLC computer science 
teacher.   
 

 We have submitted a COPS grant to improve and/or replace our school surveillance system 
(interior/exterior cameras).  The grant is $108,000.  Thank you to Kristie for all her leadership in 
the process, as well as Kristina for helping with important documentation. 
 

 We have completed a right-to-know request that involved about 26,000 emails.  Nick is 
commended for the ownership and follow-through he exhibited in ensuring that this work was 
completed successfully. 
 

 We just completed upgrading four doors at both LCS and WLC with Smart Keyfob access as part 
of our building safety improvements.  The project was funded via a grant at a cost of $25,000. 

 
 FYI:  Looking ahead, Buddy’s June facility projects/coordination include, but not limited to:  

WLC paving, gymnasium windows (including asbestos removal in outside caulking), WLC fire 
panel, school fire inspections, WLC gym curtain, FRES stage curtain replacement, WLC 
backboards & pulleys. 

 
Here are some photos from 
Monday’s awesome LCS field 
day!  Thank you parent 
volunteers & LCS staff for 
working together to plan a great 
event for our students! 

 

 
Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District 

School Administrative Unit #63 

192 Forest Road Lyndeborough, NH 03082   
                       603-732-9227 

              Peter Weaver                                                     Ned Pratt                                                        Kristie LaPlante                   
Superintendent of Schools                           Director of Student Support Services                   Business Administrator           




	Supe Report 6.11.24
	Choir Award

